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From: hfb4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: lelan4444 <lelan4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd:
Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2011 10:58 am

From: "Wendy DiFruscio" <wdifruscio@orcsd.org>

To: "Ann Lane" <alane@orcsd.org>, "Ann Wright" <ann wright@comecast.net>, "Henry
Brackett" <hfb4444@comcast.net>, jkach55@gmail.com, joceoquinn@yahoo.com,
kbutts@orcsd.org, "Megan Turnbull" <mturnbull@orcsd.org>

Cc: "Howard Colter" <hcolter@orcsd.org>

" Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2011 9:57:22 AM

Subject: FW:

FYI!

Wendy L. DiFruscio
Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School District employees regarding the business of the
School District, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to
public disclosure.

From: Comcast [mailto:gcarey@comcast.net]
Sent: Thu 6/23/2011 7:48 AM

To: ORCSD School Board
Subject:

Dear School Board members,

We are hoping that there is a good reason for the fiscally ill-timed decision to pay an extra superintendent salary and
associated legal fees for the buyout. We look forward to that reason being revealed on June 30th. While we are withholding
judgement on that move, we are dismayed at the apparent secrecy in which the school board has been operating over the last
several months. Until the past few months, we paid little attention to the school board activities; given the nearly daily news
about one controversial decision after another we are now attentive and unhappy. A well-respected principal is gone, a well-
respected superintendent has been bought out, and it appears there is an agenda at work that is known only to you. There
needs to be more transparency.,

George and Gale Carey
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